
Dear Participant of "12-th Polish Workshop on Relativistic Heavy-Ion Collisions", 
 
We have composed the program, available at 
 
https://indico.cern.ch/event/544641/timetable/#20161104 
 
Please, verify if your contribution is properly located. Due to a large number of contributed talks we 
were forced to make the presentations quite short (please, note that the last 5 min. of the allocated 
time is reserved for discussion). We were also reluctant to shorten coffee or lunch breaks, as they 
contribute to the loose spirit of the meeting, with much time for interaction. We hope you 
understand and make your presentations to the point. 
We understand that some of you may arrive late or leave early. We will appreciate this information, 
as this will allow us to make catering adjustments. 
 
See you soon in Kielce! 
 
Wojciech Broniowski, tel. +48 602 771917 
Wojciech Florkowski 
Francesco Giacosa 
Ewa Maksymiuk 
Maciej Rybczyński 
Milena Sołtysiak 
Grzegorz Stefanek 
Agnieszka Wojtaszek-Szwarc 
 


